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Mr. Patrick Watters 
North Carolina Department of Environment, 

Health, and Natural Resources 
Superfund Section 
Post Office Box 26787 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611 

Dear Mr. Watters: 

Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune extends its appreciation to you 
and the North Carolina Department of Environment, Health, and 
Natural Resources (DEHNR) for the support of our Installation 
Restoration (IR) Program. During the last two years, the IR 
Program has satisfied regulatory requirements, completed two Time 
Critical Removal Actions, signed Records of Decision (RODS) for 
nine sites, and is currently on schedule to sign RODS for an 
additional seven sites in fiscal year 1995. This will account 
for 18 final RODS of the 34 IR sites selected for further study 
in the Federal Facilities Agreement. These accomplishments would 
not have been possible without the guidance, support, and counsel 
of your office. You have been indispensable throughout the 
investigation and remediation phases of our hazardous waste 
sites. As a result of your continuing efforts, Marine Corps 
Base, Camp Lejeune has developed an excellent IR Program to 
address and correct these environmental errors of the past. It 
is through this process, that the DEHNR and Marine Corps Base, 
Camp Lejeune will continue to operate in consonance to improve 
the quality of our environment for present and future 
generations. 

L. H. LIVINGSTON/ 
Brigadier General, U.S. Marine Corps 
Commanding General 
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